
LEGAL NOTICE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

ATTENTION: 
FOOD SERVICE MANAGEMENT COMPANIES

Al-Amal School is requesting proposals for school food service 
management services. The Food Service Management Company would 
provide management services according to requirements of the U.S. 
Department of Agriculture and the Minnesota Department of Education.

To obtain a copy of the Request for Proposals, contact: 
Leila Alilat: (763) 231-9701 / Leila.alilat@al-amal.org.

Food Service Management Companies may submit proposals to:
Leila Alilat
Administrative Assistant
Al-Amal School
1401 Gardena Avenue N.E
Fridley, MN 55432
Tel: (763) 231-9701
Fax: (763) 571-1925

Al-Amal School reserves the right to reject any proposal for a sound, 
documented reason or to reject all proposals if there is an insufficient 
number of proposals.

A mandatory pre-proposal meeting is scheduled for May 31st 2024 

at 2:00 pm at Al-Amal School Location.

All proposals must be submitted no later than 12pm on June 14th 

2024. All proposals should be delivered in a sealed envelope and ad-
dressed to Al-Amal School and be clearly marked: Food Service Man-
agement Proposal.
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